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New for YOU: CashBack+ Rewards!

Earning cash back is as easy as “1 - 2 - 3”!

Get Rewarded Every Month
1.  ATM fee refunds up to $12.50
2.  0.25% Consumer Loan interest reward
3.  0.25% bonus dividend on your Certificate

Qualifying is Easy
•	 Have an FDLCU Checking account and debit card
•	 Open a CashBack+ Savings account
•	 Use your debit card 15 times or more each month for purchases
•	 Receive e-Statements
•	 Receive Direct Deposit of $50 or more

Enrollments must be in place and transactions and activities must 
post and settle to your FDLCU account during each monthly cycle.

*Loan, certificate, and debit card must be within the same account 
number.

How to Enroll 
To enroll in CashBack+ Rewards, simply meet with one of Fond du 
Lac Credit Union’s Member Consultants. While we do accept walk-
ins, appointments are preferred. Call 920-921-1123 to make
an appointment.
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Children’s Miracle Networks Results

We have the BEST members! Thanks to you, during the month of
February we raised $3,145 for the kids at Children’s Hospital!

Community Support

FDLCU sees the impact that the COVID-19 outbreak has had on 
small business restaurants. So, once a week for the next several 
weeks, we will be ordering lunch, breakfast, or treats from local 
businesses to help support our community. Find us on Facebook
@fdlcu as we showcase a new business every week. 

FDLCU Welcomes Two New Employees

We are excited to welcome two new employees to our growing 
Member Services team: Lizzie Helsell and Heather Borden! Next time 
you stop in, be sure to say, “Hello!” to our two newest additions!

Annual Meeting Update

Due to the recent COVID-19 outbreak and event/gathering limitations, 
we have rescheduled our 65th Annual Meeting to take place virtually 
on Thursday, May 21 at 5:30pm. 

If you wish to attend, please RSVP to (920) 921-1123 before 
Thursday, May 7 with your name and email address. All respondents 
will receive an email with a link to attend the virtual meeting.

We thank you for your understanding and hope to revisit the activities 
we had initially scheduled for the Annual Meeting at a later date. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at (920) 
921-1123 or email us at info@fdlcu.com.

Avoid these COVID-19 Scams

Scammers are now actively using the COVID-19 situation to take 
advantage of people through phishing emails and text messages 
These emails or texts will claim to be from legitimate organizations 
with information about the coronavirus, requesting that you click on 
links or attachments for details. Some scammers are stating that they 
are giving away free money or products in an attempt to trick those 
who are out of work or in quarantine.

We encourage you to always identify the sender of an email. Avoid 
any emails that encourage you to “act now”.  Don’t click on any links, 
and never respond to a message directly.

Another scam going around involves individuals or companies 
attempting to sell products that “cure” the COVID-19 virus. At this 
time, there is no known cure.

If you’re looking for legitimate, up-to-date information on the latest 
coronavirus news, please visit the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention’s site directly at www.cdc.gov.

Summer Closings

Memorial Day:
Saturday, May 23 
Monday, May 25 

Independence Day:
Thursday, July 4

Money Smart Week Update

Money Smart Week, scheduled to run this year on April 4 through 
April 11, was cancelled on Friday, March 13. Look for rescheduled 
events and their dates/times nearing October of this year.
https://www.facebook.com/pg/MoneySmartWeekFDLCounty/events/


